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It is with great pleasure, that I present some great news on the growth of SightLife and the Northwest 

Lions Foundation for 2022. 

 

This report will be short.  It presents a positive move for SightLife and The Northwest 

Foundation(NLF). 

 

As with most Lions organizations, COVID 19 has limited much of the normal activity for SightLife’s 

eye bank and The Northwest Lions Foundation.  With periods in which elective surgeries were 

cancelled, including corneal transplant surgeries, SightLife is staring to see our eye bank volumes 

returning. 

 

We are pleased to report that the activities of the Northwest Lions Foundation’ health screening 

programs are growing as more schools are bringing students back into in person classes. 

 

In addition, the NLF Board of Trustees approved over $35,000 in project support grants, including 

a $5,000 grant to help flood victims in the Northwest counties of District H. 

 

In closing, we wish to thank all the Lions and Clubs of MD19 for their support thru our annual White 

Cane Days fundraiser. 

 

 


